
 

April 16, 2024 

Dear School Principal, 

This year, two hundred million Eastern Orthodox Christians worldwide shall celebrate Easter on May 5, 
2024. Friday, May 3, 2024 is Holy and Great Friday in the Eastern Orthodox Church, the day on which 
the Church commemorates the death of Jesus Christ.  Please grant an excused absence for Eastern 
Orthodox Christian students on Friday, May 3, 2024. The Church greatly appreciates your understanding 
and consideration of this request.  

Sincerely, 

 

✠Rev. Andrew J. Barakos 
Vicar of the Southwestern Greek Orthodox Metropolis of San Francisco 

Student: ____________________________________________________ 

Parent(s)/Guardian Signature: ________________________________________ 

Date: _____/_____/_____ 

Assumption Greek Orthodox Church 
8202 E. Cactus Rd., Scottsdale, Arizona 85260  480.991.3009


